
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
 
BLACK SLUICE NAVIGATION/SOUTH FORTY FOOT 
_________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    9 June 2020 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Black Sluice Lock  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 

 

With the opening of the new navigation channel at Boston Barrier, we 
are required to make the Port of Boston Harbour Master aware of all lock 
passage bookings the day before any locking in and out at Black Sluice 
Lock. 

Therefore, with immediate effect, all lock passage bookings must be 
booked a minimum of 48 hours in advance of passage. 

Black Sluice Lock is close to the barrier and strong river currents. 
Mariners are reminded to monitor VHF channel 12 when in the Haven 
and near the Boston Barrier Works. 

 

 

 

Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  
9 June 2020  

__________________________________________________ 
 

You can contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 between 9am and 5pm, 
Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire 
Area. 

 
www.visitanglianwaterways.org 

 

http://www.visitanglianwaterways.org/

